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From the mighty Alps to
the stunning lakes and
vast countrysides, the
Lord’s craftsmanship is
on display throughout all
of  Switzerland. 

I was blessed to be a part of the
Swiss National Conference in
Geneva from June 6-8. Rev.
Chris Green preached anointed
sermons, and on Pentecost
Sunday, 9 people received the
Holy Ghost and 1 was baptized! I
was also involved with the Swiss
National Board meetings and
got to see the behind-the-scenes
of what God is doing in
Switzerland! Revival is here!!!

I was given the opportunity to travel to Paris with the
quizzing team from Geneva for the French Bible
Quizzing Finals. The tournament was solely in French,
but despite the language barrier, the powerful Word of
God remains the same!
Teams from Belgium, France, and Switzerland  
competed with 27 teams in attendance! It was amazing  
to see how this ministry impacts lives all over the world!

My first month in Switzerland has been incredible! I have been working alongside
missionary Amber Hackenbruch and fellow AIMer Alexis Marshall in serving the local
churches and the Swiss UPC. We worshiped with the congregations in Lugano, Heerbrugg,
and Geneva, as well as helped facilitate the Swiss National Conference. We also excitingly
anticipate the arrival of AYC next week and have been diligently planning and preparing
for an incredible ten days with them. I have been stretched, strengthened, and motivated in
the short time that I have been here and look forward to the next six weeks!!
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